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Ham Lake Injury Crash 

 

 

On September 16, 2019 at 1737 hours, the Ham Lake Fire Department, Allina Ambulance and the Anoka 

County Sheriff’s Office responded to personal injury crash involving a passenger car and motorcycle in 

the 18000 block of Hwy 65 in the City of Ham Lake.  The driver and passenger of the motorcycle were 

both ejected into the center median of the highway.   

 

The driver of the motorcycle is identified as a 62 year old male.  He was transported by ground ambulance 

to Mercy Hospital with non-life threatening injuries.  The passenger on the motorcycle is identified as a 

60 year old female.  She was transported to HCMC by air-ambulance with life-threatening injuries.  The 

diver of the passenger car is identified as a 77 year old male.  The driver of the passenger car was 

transported by ground ambulance to Mercy with non-life threatening injuries.  The southbound lanes of 

Hwy 65 will be shut down for an extended period of time while the crash is investigated.  This incident 

remains under investigation by the Minnesota State Patrol and the Anoka County Sheriff’s Office.  No 

additional information will be provided at this time.     
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